
Piano Lessons at College Park School 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Portsmouth Music Academy provides Piano lessons at College Park School.  

 To book a place for your child, please visit our website at www.portsmouthmusicacademy.co.uk/

schools. 

Here is everything you need to know: 

• Lessons are 45 minutes long and take place after school, 3:30-5pm on Fridays 

• All staff are fully background checked, experienced and dedicated to making music fun 

• Spaces are limited and will be allocated on a first come first served basis 

• A payment of £79.50 covers the 10 sessions in the Autumn term and all lesson material.  

•

• Payment is due 3rd of January to secure your place 

• Lessons commence on 13th January 2022 

Please get in touch if you have any questions. We look forward to hearing from you!  

Yours sincerely,  

PMA Team

For more information and to book your child’s place  

for January, visit our website at: 

www.portsmouthmusicacademy.co.uk/schools 

Or call us on 02392 985385


